
The Meadowlane Elementary PTO provides every parent and teacher an 

opportunity to participate in school events that are beneficial to our 

school. PTO provides a link between parents, the school and the 

community. 

 

The success of PTO depends on parent and teacher participation. All staff 

and parents of children attending Meadowlane are automatically members 

with voting rights. 

 

PTO meeting are held the third Monday of each month during the school 

year at 3:00 PM. Please check the calendar for locations as we alternate 

between Meadowlane Primary and Meadowlane Intermediate. 

 


